
Incoming Third Grade Parents 
Grade 3 Open House 

When:  Thursday, August 1, 2019 

Where:  Aina Haina School Cafeteria 

Who:  Parents of Incoming Third Graders  
   (due to limited space we are not able to have  
   students at this event) 

What:  Information About Grade 3 (Curriculum, Schedules, 
   Expectations, SBA State Testing, Field Trips, etc.)

Agenda 
6:15-6:25 PM Drop off supplies to  
   classroom 

6:30-7:00 PM Presentation by 
   Grade 3 Teachers 

Please Come Because 
There Will Be NO Grade 3 

Presentation at the 
Aina Haina School 

Open House after school starts 

Please Continue to Have Your Child  

Do the Following During the Summer: 

*** KidBiz (use same login/password) 

*** Dance Mat Typing 

(link on AHS website)  


